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General                                                                                                                                                          

We are now ready to start receiving the turbines 

and preparing the site for its installation process.  

The deliveries begin on June 26 and finalise early 

September. They will be coming from Port Kembla 

(Wollongong), conducted under police escort, and 

arriving early in the morning to avoid traffic 

disruptions.  

As a principal contractor, VESTAS will be taking 

control of the site to ensure this next stage is 

completed successfully.  

 

 

Grid Connection 

RJE Global continues trenching and laying the 

internal cables equivalent to 48% of the network. 

In addition to this, Transgrid is currently 

completing the necessary works in the substation 

to allow the connection of Crookwell 3 to the grid.  

 

        

Wind Farm 

100% of the anchor cages and steel     

reinforcement have been installed in all the 

positions. Blinding has also been completed in     

all the excavations. 

The last two foundations will be poured during 

the last week of June, and 8 foundations have 

already been backfilled with material. 

Finally, we have no significant incidents or 

accidents to report since our last construction 

update.   
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